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e"RE:‘» North American Reassurance Company

245 Park Avenue, New York, N. Y. 10017
(212) 687-1870

HARRY E. UNGERLEIDER, M. D.
CONSULTING MEDICAL DIRECTOR

January 20, 1970

Dr. Henry Blackburn

University of Minnesota

School of Public Health

Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene
Stadium Gate 27

Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455.

My dear Henry:

I have your letter of January 16th and I am intrigued by your phrase,
"Why not join the paramedical effort”. Do you have any ideas how I
can be of any help. Please let me know.

What I propose to do is to be near my children and grandchildren now
that I am in the sere and yellow of my life., However, it is my aim

not to be inactive in any sense, so if you have any ideas or propositions,
please let me know. As you know, I will be leaving here about March
15th.

Kindest personal regards.

Sincerely,
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Harry/E. Ungerfeider, M. D.
Consﬁlting Medical Director
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March 27, 1970

Harry E. Ungerleider, M. D.
Consulting Medical Director

North American Reassurance Company
245 Park Avenue

New York, N.Y, 10017

Dear Harry:

I had hoped to see you in New Orleans again. This time again,
between conferences, we had lots of good music and fellowship.

Retail Credit Company is moving definitely, though slowly, toward
an effective professional organization to direct para-medical ser-
vices. This will include a full-time medical director, and I hope
one with insurance experience. Any ideas who might be interested?
I do believe it should be full time.

Cordially,

Henry Blackburn, M. D.

HB/dh
Enc.,




